

REPLY TO BE ADDRESSED TO:
THE UNDER-SECRETARY OF STATE
FOR EXTERNAL AFFAIRS
OTTAWA

OTTAWA, March 9, 1949.

Our file No. 2006-JN-40

Dear Sir,

I wish to advise you concerning the progress of the application of Tokio Maikawa and his family for entry to Japan.

As you know, the original application was sent forward on December 21, 1948. We wrote on February 9th to enquire if a decision was then available.

A reply has now been received stating that the original application was received in Japan on January 15th and immediately submitted to General Headquarters. No reply from General Headquarters had been received on the date of writing, which was February 24th, but it was expected that there would be some delay since Mr. Maikawa's father, with whom he will be living, has to be consulted with regard to housing and subsistence arrangements.

We will keep you informed as to the progress in this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Kunio Hidaka, Esquire, 662 Bathurst Street, TORONTO, Ontario.

Source: Nikkei National Museum, 2001-1-1-29-21

www.nikkeimuseum.org